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wa, 19th June, 1919.

I am in receipt of your letter of the 18th instant with

which you returned to the Department official cheque No. 235 for

$17.50 recently sent you in the case of Mrs. Robert Paquette who

was a patient in the Montreal General Hospital from the oth to the

13th June; and in reply I enclose the said cheque herewith. The

acceptance by the Hospital of this cheque will not interfere in

the least with the consideration by the Department of the question

of payment of these item, vix., $7.75, 20.00 and $15.00 charged

in the account which are covered by the said cheque.

When àstails are furnished with regard to the item men

tioned, the question of payment will be given further considera¬

tion. I may also say that the accounts should be submitted in du-

plicate.

four obedient servant,

for him.gretary.

Board of Managenen

Montreal General Hospital,
Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Montreal, P.Q.
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